Joyal, Lisa (DNR)

From: Joyal, Lisa (DNR)

Sent: Friday, November 02, 2012 1:52 PM
To: ‘Daniel W. Jones'

Subject: Gilmore Creek Restoration

| have reviewed your letter regarding the above project. | concur with your assessment that there are no known
occurrences of rare features within a one-mile radius of the proposed project. The reference number for this
correspondence is ERDB #20130133-0002.

Thank you for notifying us of this project, and for the opportunity to provide comments.

Sincerely,

Lisav Joyal
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Lisa Joyal

Endangered Species Review Coordinator
NHIS Data Distribution Coordinator

Division of Ecological and Water Resources
Minnesota Department of Natural Resources
500 Lafayette Road, Box 25

St. Paul, MN 55155

phone: 651-259-5109
lisa.joyal@state.mn.us
www.mndnr.gov/eco




